
 

Book Drive 
Part of an early literacy initiative. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Having books in the home in early childhood has been shown to increase lifelong 
learning and health outcomes. To support early literacy in our community, we are 
holding a book drive for children this Christmas who are in shelters or who do not 
have easy access to books. We are looking for books for children aged 2-10 years 
old. 
 
Donations can be dropped off from November 10th – December 10th. 
    
Thank you for supporting the Reading Bear Society. For more information please 
contact info@thereadingbear.ca or visit our website at www.thereadingbear.ca        
 
*Please note, COVID-19 health & safety protocols are respected and followed by 
The Reading Bear Society. 

mailto:info@thereadingbear.ca
http://www.thereadingbear.ca/

